
From: Stevens, Jill M. <Jill.Stevens@chicagopolice.org>  
Sent: Friday, March 18, 2022 11:04 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Hello from IACP 
 

Hello Sir, 
 
I apologize for my delay in email. I did my presentation for IACP and have made it home 
(although because of weather, my original flight was cancelled!) I paid for the ground 
transportation to and from the airport. 
 
I flew into/out of Reagan Airport and I did a presentation for IACP (we hosted the last 
conference in person in 2019 and I had to do an after action presentation for IACP as well as for 
Dallas and San Diego PD). The presentation was at their headquarters. 
 
Thanks, hope you are well!  
 
Jill  
 
Deputy Chief Jill Stevens 
Bureau of Patrol - Central Control Group 
Chicago Police Department   
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